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Polite Reminder: Meetings with Staff

Effective communications between home and
school are of paramount importance to ensure that
all students have the very best care and education
possible. Therefore, in order to ensure these are as
effective as possible, please can we politely
remind parents/carers that they must phone
reception to book meetings with staff. Please do
not turn up hoping to be seen immediately
because, as I am sure you will understand, this is
not always possible.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding
with this matter.

Telephone: 01482 781912
Email: hello@asa.hslt.academy

Featured Story

On Friday 18th October, five Year 9 students had a
trip to Hull Libraries’ first poetry slam grand final.
It was a fantastic experience, filled with creativity,
courage, and excitement.

All five of our students performed in front of the
audience, bringing their words to life. For our
students, it was the first time performing in front of
such an audience, but they expressed themselves

with confidence. The experience not only allowed
the students to showcase their writing skills but
also fostered a deeper appreciation for the spoken
word and the power of self-expression.

All five students should be extremely proud of
themselves!

Community Opportunity



Upcoming Events

Year 10 Parents’ Evening - 28th November 2024.

ASA Community Christmas Fair - 12th December
2024.

The Parent Council

Also, after the huge successes of our recent termly
community events, the Parent Council are busy
planning our next event:

The ASA Community Christmas Fair! This is on
12/12/24, so please save the date!

If you are interested in joining the Parent Council
then please see this link for more information - we
would love for you to join us!

Attendance & Rewards

Reminder: Students have the opportunity to
purchase products for the ASA Rewards Shop
using their achievement points as a virtual
currency.

Students can purchase items weekly and the items
will be delivered within the following week.
Please encourage your child to ask their tutor to
purchase rewards on their behalf.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JXb-qkAXnUir2b5xLKjD0eEP5xZrl3lJ/view?usp=sharing


There is a direct link between attendance and
outcomes at the end of school. The more you
attend the better your outcomes will be.

If, for any reason, your child is too ill for school it is
incredibly important to update us in the morning.
You can do this by ringing the school number and
selecting the attendance option, or emailing the
attendance team on:
asa.attendance@asa.hslt.academy

Personal Development

After the half-term break, we are focusing on our
fundamental British Values in PSHE lessons and
across the school. We aim to ensure all students
are aware of these and can discuss why they are
so important to life in the UK.

Please click on this link to access our website page
that explains our ASA Enrichment Offer.

A key part of our enrichment offer is our
extended-enrichment clubs and activities
timetable, which can be viewed here.

Please encourage your children to attend as many
of these clubs as they wish!

https://asa.hslt.academy/clubs-and-activities/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vSsovIfqYUOXVjEqjo3rnuCUa-QDl7RPMCKs7nPgTiDjG3zheFgC6DANxnK1bAuFLTcDsNvtJAwX6N9/pub


Inclusion

ChatHealth for Parents and Carers:
NHS Humber have launched a confidential text
message advice service for parents and carers. The
poster above shows how to access this advice
service and the sorts of advice you can get from
them.

ChatHealth for Young People:
Did you know that your 11-19 year olds can now
send a text message to the 0-19 Health Visitor
and School Nursing Team?

They can message for age-appropriate advice and
support. To start a chat with the 0-19 Team, they
just send a message to 07312 263199.

So how does it work?
When they send a message, they will get a reply.
A member of the team will text back between
9am-4.30pm Monday to Friday (not at weekends
or bank holidays).

If you need urgent help, you should visit an NHS
walk-in centre or call NHS 111. In an emergency,
dial 999 or go to A&E.

For more information, go to:
www.chathealth.nhs.uk

Reporting a Concern

If you have a concern about a student or anyone
else in our school community please report it.

Mr Fraser is the Designated Safeguarding Lead
and Mrs Drinkall is the Deputy Designated
Safeguarding Lead. They are available by
contacting the main school telephone number on
01482 781912 or via the following email address:
safeguarding@asa.hslt.academy

Whisper

If you’d like to report an anonymous safeguarding
issue or you have concerns related to mental
health, you can do so by visiting the following web
link: https://swgfl.org.uk/whisper/asa1/

Alternatively, you can text 07860021323 and start
the message with ‘ASA1’ to send anonymously.

Helpful Links

● ASA Enrichment Offer
● ASA Extended-Enrichment Timetable
● ASA Food Menus

http://www.chathealth.nhs.uk
https://swgfl.org.uk/whisper/asa1/
https://asa.hslt.academy/clubs-and-activities/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vSsovIfqYUOXVjEqjo3rnuCUa-QDl7RPMCKs7nPgTiDjG3zheFgC6DANxnK1bAuFLTcDsNvtJAwX6N9/pub
https://asa.hslt.academy/food-menu/

